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April 
21st: Legacy Excursion to 
Shrine 
        :5c Friday 
25th:ANZAC DAY HOLIDAY 
28th: fruity Friday starts 
28th: School Photos 
       :5c Friday 
 
May 
3rd: 5/6 Hose Mixed Netball 
4th:Platypus Education F-2 
5th:Winter Sport Round Robin 
     : 5c Friday FINISH 
 
22nd: CURRICULUM DAY– 
NO STUDENTS REQUIRED 
AT SCHOOL ON THIS DAY 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term Dates 2017 

Mrs Beaurain’s Blurb 
 

Visit to the Shrine 
 Our student leaders represented Fairhills PS at the Shrine of Remembrance 
today. Our Junior School Council leaders Harrison and Sammi laid a wreath on 
our behalf. Thankyou Mrs WALDRON and Mr BEEVER for accompanying the 
students and to Legacy for making our participation possible.    

*ANZAC DAY pupil free public holiday TUESDAY 25 APRIL. 
NO SCHOOL 

 
School Photos 

FRIDAY 28 APRIL. 
 

Let’s ALL get……… 
a regular sleep pattern 
the right amount of time in bed 
a quiet, dark comfortable bedroom that isn’t too hot or too cold 
down time – reading a book and listening to relaxing gentle music help 

AND KEEP 
all distracting electronic equipment (including TVs) OUTSIDE the 

bedroom 
 

Asthma Awareness: 
 our school recognises that students diagnosed with asthma need to be supported. 
We need to know what can trigger it in individual students so that we can work 
with you to provide support and treatment if required. We do our very best to 
reduce asthma triggers in our immediate environment where possible. Please 
make sure that your child’s ASTHMA CARE PLAN is kept up-to-date and that 
the information required for the Student Health Care Support Plan is current if 
your child has asthma. It is excellent for parents to encourage their child to learn 
how to manage their asthma including recognising triggers. 

Sshhhhhh! Mothers’ Day stall coming up…………. 
Keep safe 

Moi 

 
 

PFA 
 All grades have been given a jar to collect 5cent pieces for our 5cent Fridays 

fundraiser. The grade with the most amount of coins by Friday 5th of May with 
win a special reward. 

 
So keep collecting! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                    Our News      

Friday 21st April 2017 

DIARY DATES 

Uniform: 

Beleza School Uniforms 
Shop 5, Mountain Gate  
Ferntree Gully  

Phone: 9753 5788 
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